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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Zach Trujillo 

Copy:  Jason Musick, Michael Cunningham 

From:  Rob Zuber    

Subject: Request to review Second Quarter 2020 Waste Bank reports for Bowie #2  

Date:  December 29, 2020 

 

Zach –  

 

Please let me know if you have time to review the Second Quarter 2020 Waste Bank Inspection reports 

for the Bowie No. 2 Mine.  These include compaction testing and instrumentation monitoring reports.  

 

I am sending you the reports as pdf files via e-mail (they are also in Laserfiche).      
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